From: Jackson, Sego [mailto:Sego.Jackson@co.snohomish.wa.us] 
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2012 2:13 PM
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Snohomish County Comments re: Docket number TG-112162

Please find attached Snohomish County Solid Waste Division’s comments related to revenue sharing agreements, docket number TG-112162, titled Snohomish County Response to WUTC Questions, dated 2/23/12.

The comments are submitted on behalf of Snohomish County Solid Waste Division by Sego Jackson, Principal Planner.

Thank you.

Sego Jackson

Principal Planner

Snohomish County Solid Waste

